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Comments: Dear USFS, I support the withdrawal from the Rapid Creek watershed. We need to preserve the

sacred lands of the Indigenous people. We need to protect the clean water. Once the water is contaminated

there is no going back. Please expedite the withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Dept. of Interior. Thank

you for listening, Deb 


